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Vern opened the meeting with 8 members present. 
Jerry read the minutes and they were approved. Jim 
also gave a Treasures report of $1079.81 

New Business:  Richard Rhodes said he has a wind sock that we can have. Jim to get a new flag. Vern 
will get the field rolled by an acquaintance as soon as he can work it in after a good field soaking. Vern 
will also talk to the county and see if we can get our drive graded. He will also talk with the new 
Animal Shelter proprietors about dumping the dog waste somewhere other then our gate area. For the 
April meeting Vern will bring a trailer so we can remove the wood shelter pieces and bring up the new 
picnic tables. We will have both nominations and elections of officers during the April meeting. The 
April will be the third Saturday at 1:00 because of the Toledo Show on the second Saturday. 
 

Old Business: None 

Jerry – jbystry@heathenx.org 

Secretary/Newsletter Editor 

This newsletter is stored on our website along with past issues at: http://www.hostetlertire.com/air/ 
 Weekly flying pictures can be viewed on this link:  http://www.flightbox.heathenx.org/ 
 

 

Editors Comments:   


